
December 6, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*If you didn’t find time to review this last week, please click here to view the most recent version of the CRES Related
Arts newsletter. Here you can find out what is happening in each of our RA classrooms.

*Our next cycle of CRES clubs are available for your review. Please click here to review the instructions for selecting a
club (or 2) for your child to join. The dates and details for each club are listed. Happy clubbing CRES!

*Please click here to view this week’s episode of the CRES Scoop!

Upcoming events…

December 12 - CNTEA Blood Drive after school at CRES

December 20 - Short Session - Winter recess begins

Enjoy the weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YzR_2xzfMsC7BBEjxvei9g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpBhm6P0R2aHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTY29WN3JkX3otcmdNZnpQNE1yQWVqcGU4SU51Z1RpcEtVREZUcXpMMUxneUp5OGR3L3ZpZXdmb3JtP3ZjPTAmYz0wJnc9MSZmbHI9MFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZxI65iRnivVMnlIbb3Ntb25kQGNvbHRzbmVja3NjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C12cC3Dwjo4you2A-klDsal0KNJVoRRj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C12cC3Dwjo4you2A-klDsal0KNJVoRRj/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://youtu.be/spkZX3cHJmA

